News

Can Roll – Today’s the day of the Society of Physics Students (SPS) will be hosting a can roll. Everyone is encouraged to bring at least one can of non-perishable food to the basement of Moody tonight at 6 p.m. The cans will be raced down the Moody hallway to see which goes the furthest. There will be food, prizes will be awarded to the winners, and all of the canned food goes to the Christian Cupboard. 
 

